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Memo # U2324-066 
24 Oct 2023 

TO The University Community  

SUBJECT Officers-in-Charge, Office of the Vice President for Mission Integration 

 

I would like to inform the community that Dr Leland Joseph R Dela Cruz, Officer-in-
Charge of the Office of the Vice President for Mission Integration will be away for a 
retreat from 26 to 28 October 2023. He will also represent Ateneo de Manila at the Asia 
Pacific Solutions Forum and the Sustainable Development Solutions Network (SDSN) 
Meeting which will be held at Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia from 1 to 3 November 2023. 
 
The following will be Officers-in-Charge during this period: 

Joaquin Jose Mari C Sumpaico III SJ 
Vice President for Basic Education 

26 to 28 October 2023 

  
Ms Rizalina T Simpas 
Assistant Vice President for Ignatian Spirituality 
Formation 
 

1 to 3 November 2023 

All routine business should be brought to the attention of Ms Via Lereinne Buhay 
(vbuhay@ateneo.edu), Assistant to the Vice President for Mission Integration. 
 
For your guidance. 

 
 
(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 


